

## AMBASSADOR OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

## **NEW DELHI**

November 25, 2016

CUTS International Team CUTS International D-217 Bhaskar Marg Bani Park Jaipur 302016 Rajasthan

Dear CUTS International Team,

Thank you for the support and hospitality you showed me and my staff when we were in Jaipur on November 17. Starting with tea and a productive roundtable at your headquarters and ending with a fantastic opening to the CUTS Symposium on State Competitiveness, the day was exceptional in every way. As a former staffer myself, I know how many hours are spent writing and preparing for big events like the Symposium and reports like the one on state competitiveness. Please accept my sincere gratitude for all your hard work.

I look forward to my next visit.

Sincerely,

Richard R. Verma